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Friday, 11 March 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Orange Class for a weekly attendance of 98.4% 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday 14th March, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being 

this week’s achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Lana Yellow Lilley Verde Lucas Azul Lucas 

Red Whole 

Class 

Blue Esme Amarillo Thomas Morado Imarni 

Green George 

Da 

Orange Jaxon Rosa Joshua Rojo Edith 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

This Weeks Sports Report 

The children across school compete in the active challenges every month against other schools in 

Ashfield. In February, our Sports Captains ran a basketball dribble challenge at lunchtime for our 

children in KS2. The results are in, and both our Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 children were crowned winners 

in their events. A huge well done to all children who took part! Can we be crowned champions again 

in March?   

 

School Dinners 

On the 17th March, we will be holding a themed menu to celebrate St Patrick’s day. 

Should your child wish to have a school dinner on this day, please order in the usual 

way by Sunday 13th March. Details of the menu can be found below. 

 

 

Comic Relief 

Next Friday is Red Nose Day but alongside supporting this charity, we will be 

asking the children to wear blue and yellow to show our support for the people 

of Ukraine. 

 

On Friday 18th March, we are collecting sleeping bags or emergency blankets to support the 

#Sleep1000 mission to send thermal blankets and sleeping bags to refugees fleeing the conflict.   

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


If anyone can't make a physical donation, please make whatever donation 

you are able to either the groups crowdfunding website, Crowdfunding to 

Sleep1000 - Supply 1000 Sleeping Bags To Ukrainian Refugees in Krakow 

on JustGiving 

 

Or to the governments DEC appeal, Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal | 

Disasters Emergency Committee (dec.org.uk) 

 

Any donations to Red Nose Day can be made here, Donate | Comic Relief 

 

  

Complaints from Residents 

Once again, we have taken calls this week, from residents about the 

behaviour of both our parents and children waiting to come into 

school. Can we please ask, that you do not sit on the residents walls 

whilst you wait for your children’s gate to open. These walls are private 

property. In addition to this one resident has had rubbish thrown in 

their garden, and a particular parent is using the residents drive 

(without permission), to park their car whilst they drop their children 

off. This has prevented them from getting their car out of their garage 

and made them late for work on more than one occasion.  

 

Can you please make sure you are respecting our resident’s property 

and refraining from all of the above. We are in very close proximity 

to residential properties and have always had a good relationship 

with the residents.  We ask that you help us maintain these good 

relations with them. Should we continue to receive complaints of this 

nature we will have no choice, but to advise them to contact the 

council and police. Should they feel the need to do this, they will have 

the full backing of the school. Many thanks in advance.  

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sleep1000nottingham
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sleep1000nottingham
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sleep1000nottingham
https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-humanitarian-appeal
https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-humanitarian-appeal
https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1YsYOwm2pHZgBUhWr8ZL13


 


